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CHRIST - THE MOUTH OF THE WICKED ONE A ND OF DECEPTION 

~ Messianic ··· Prophecy ··· Christ - The mouth of the wicked one 
and of deception have opened against me, they use a tongue of 
falsehood against me· (Psalms 109:2) [14] - References 
 

Psalms 109:2·· For the mouth of the wicked one and the mouth of 
deception have opened against me.  They have spoken about me with 
the tongue of falsehood; 
 [14] - References 

· And Absalom would say to him;  See, your matters are good and 
straight, but there is no one from the king giving you a hearing. (2 
Samuel 15:3) 

· May false lips become speechless, that are speaking against the 
righteous one, unrestrainedly in haughtiness and contempt. (Psalms 
31:18) 

· The heart of the righteous one meditates so as to answer, but the 
mouth of the wicked ones bubbles forth with bad things. (Proverbs 
15:28) 

· Meantime the chief priests and the entire Sanhedrin were looking 
for false witness against Jesus in order to put him to death. (Matthew 
26:59) 

· Lofty eyes, a false tongue, and hands that are shedding innocent 
blood. (Proverbs 6:17) 

· A tongue that is false hates the one crushed by it, and a flattering 
mouth causes an overthrow. (Proverbs 26:28) 

· And they bend their tongue as their bow in falsehood, but not for 
faithfulness have they proved mighty in the land.  For from badness to 
badness they went forth, and they ignored even me, is the utterance of 
Yehowah. (Jeremiah 9:3) 

· Adversities your tongue schemes up, sharpened like a razor, 
working deceitfully. (Psalms 52:2) 

· Adversities are within it, and from its public square oppression 
and deception have not moved away. (Psalms 55:11) 



· May you conceal me from the confidential talk of evildoers, from 
the tumult of practicers of hurtfulness. (Psalms 64:2) 

· The presumptuous have smeared me with falsehood.  As for me, 
with all my heart I shall observe your orders. (Psalms 119:69) 

· O Yehowah, do deliver my soul from false lips, from the tricky 
tongue. (Psalms 120:2) 

· Whose mouth has spoken what is untrue and whose right hand is 
a right hand of falsehood. (Psalms 144:8) 

· At you all your enemies have opened their mouth.  They have 
whistled and kept grinding the teeth.  They have said;  We will swallow 
her down.  This indeed is the day that we have hoped for.  We have 
found!  We have seen! (Lamentations 2:16) 
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